
1. What preventive services should be free

2. Why patients are being charged for preventative care that should be free

3. What healthcare providers, consumers, and policy makers can do to help resolve the
problem

Preventive Care Should Be FREE
Here's What Kentuckians Should Know 
January 24, 2023, 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM EST
Register here: https://uky.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZApdeCorTgpG9LT96XuXDZkCzQs_42Kyg--

Since 2014, federal law requires most health plans to cover in-network preventive care at no cost 
to the patient. A lack of clear rules for providers and insurers has resulted in patients getting stuck 
paying out-of-pocket costs for care that should be free.  Please join us to learn more about what 
consumers, providers and policymakers can do.

Who should attend: Healthcare providers, Health Insurance providers, policy makers, advocates, 
social workers, coders, and others interested in learning more.

Participants will learn:

Agenda
• Welcome - Jennifer Redmond Knight, Kentucky Cancer Consortium
• Examples of surprise bills and preventive services - Jason Baird, Limestone Group & Angela Criswell, Go2 for Lung

Cancer
• Lessons Learned from Market Conduct Examinations - Jennifer Redmond Knight, Kentucky Cancer Consortium
• What Consumers Can Do - Liz Edghill, Family Health Centers, Health Literacy Kentucky
• What Providers and Health Systems Can Do - Charles Colvin, Baptist Health
• What Policy Makers Can Do - Emily Beauregard, KY Voices for Health
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